MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		November 24, 2014

TO:		Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Region 7, EPA

[bookmark: _GoBack]SUBJECT:	September 17 2014, Meeting Regarding Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

Josh Tapp and Amy Bhesania of EPA gave a thorough presentation on September 17, 2014, to the members of the Midwest Section of the Air and Waste Management Association.  The majority of the presentation centered on highlighting the four major building blocks in the Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES


	EPA Region 7:
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	Other Attendees included members of Midwest Section of the Air and Waste Management Association- attendee list not available.
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


	
